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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 2 – 2025 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF BIRKENHEAD DOCKS 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Wallasey Impounding Station, which 

serves the Birkenhead Docks, was flooded during the period of torrential rain that 

affected the North West on New Year’s Eve. 

The impounding station is currently out of commission. The facility is being pumped 

dry so that a damage assessment can take place. 

Accordingly, the Birkenhead Docks will be closed to vessel movements until further 

notice. 
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